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Dear Executive Director:

i oppose the Granite Bridge Pipeline because | believe the real costs of
this gas pipeline expansion far outweigh any potential benefit NH residents
might realize. The risks associated with underground pipelines threaten
the safety and health of our citizens and our environment. | feel that the
damaging impacts on the climate from the increased use of natural gas
warrant restrictions on such development.

It would make more sense both economically and environmentally to use
existing LNG storage, repair leaks in existing infrastructure (even if
‘acceptable’ leaks) invest in energy efficiency measures, and in developing
renewable energy options for NH residents.

Sincerely,
Nancy Kelley-Gillard

72 Reservoir St.
Keene, NH 03431



